Nurture Nature

Monday Memo
September 30, 2024

Hello Everyone,

-District Fall Meetings: This week the District Director in the following district will be hosting the
GCFM Executive Team as well as the district club presidents and treasurers. We are looking
forward to meeting you. Please remember to bring 3 yearbooks to the meeting as well as any
can tabs for Shriners.

October 2nd Metro District Fall Meeting hosted by Linda Thomson- Clem
—Topsfield Fair starts October 4

-October 15th Upcoming Designing Workshop being held at St. Susanna’s Parish in Dedham,
MA has 20 registrants so far. The class is being taught by nationally accredited Flower Show
Judge Marcia Connors. Participants will create and take home a fall arrangement.

-Flower Show School # | will be held on October 16-18, 2024, at the Doubletree by Hilton,
Milford, MA. Lynn Fronk will travel from Georgia to teach design (mass, line-mass and line).
Cathy Felton from MA will teach horticulture—arboreal needled and container succulents.
Enroliment is 24 students, several from out-of-state including Ohio, Rhode Island, lllinois, New
York states.

Enjoy each day.
.

Marjorie Dienhart
GCFM President

She’s on her way...Autumn that is...there is a crispness in the air that hints the end of summer is
near.


https://www.springfieldgardenclubma.org/committees/tabs-for-recycling

